
Launch of Cambridge Eastern Access 

online engagement 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Today we launched our online engagement for improved public transport, 

walking and cycling provision to the east of Cambridge. We would like to 

invite you to get involved and give us your feedback. You can find the page 

at https://www.greatercambridge.org.uk/CambridgeEasternAccess 

The Greater Cambridge Partnership (GCP) aims to create better and 

greener transport networks, connecting people to homes, jobs, study and 

opportunity. 

Access to Cambridge from the east has been identified by our Executive 

Board as one of four high quality public transport routes into Cambridge that 

could also form an integral part of the Cambridgeshire Autonomous Metro 

(CAM). 

The Cambridge Eastern Access project is looking at access to and from the 

city from the east to enable people to get around more easily by public 

transport, cycle or on foot. 

The project aims and objectives are to: 

• Identify a variety of options which will improve the reliability, safety, 

capacity and speed of sustainable transport connections for those 

accessing Cambridge from the east; 

• Improve connections between existing settlements and identify the 

best measures that could be put in place to ensure connections are in 
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place at the opening of new developments, thereby reducing the 

need for trips to be made by private car. 

We would like to hear your views.  

Please visit https://www.greatercambridge.org.uk/CambridgeEasternAccess 

where there is a survey and an interactive map where you will be able to let 

us know your views. You will also be able to find further information about 

the project on this page. 

The engagement period closes at 12 noon on Monday 3 August 2020. 

How do I keep up to date with developments on this project? 

There are three ways that you can be kept up to date with this project: 

1. From today our website has a page dedicated to this project at 

https://www.greatercambridge.org.uk/CambridgeEasternAccess. This 

will be updated regularly as the project moves forward. 

2. If you would like to register to receive updates about the Cambridge 

Eastern Access project please email us at 

contactus@greatercambridge.org.uk  

3. If you would like to organise a call with us to discuss this project, 

please email us at contactus@greatercambridge.org.uk  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Best wishes 

Jo Baker 

Technical Lead, Cambridge Eastern Access 
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